
 

Food Distribution Update 
 
March 20, 2020 
 
Dear Triway Families, 
 
We will continue providing free grab and go meals for any Triway student in need between 10:30 am and 12:30 pm, 
Monday, March 23rd through Friday, March 27th. Meals may be picked up at Shreve Elementary. Please drive to the 
back of the school, between the school building and the playground. If you are not able to make it to Shreve during 
the specified time window, please click on the following link and fill out the necessary information for a delivery 
option. Food service plans will continue to be evaluated weekly and communicated accordingly.  
 
https://forms.gle/fsPkCtrFC5N8HZ3W8​ - Link for delivery 
You may need to copy the link and paste it into your web browser. 
 
Phone calls should be directed to the central office at 330-264-9491. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Nate Schindewolf 
Superintendent, Triway Local Schools 

 

https://forms.gle/fsPkCtrFC5N8HZ3W8

